
City of Kaukauna 

Board of Public Works             May 16th, 2022 
JWN/engr dept 

 

Agenda Item #2b 

Award Project 10-22 - CTH Q & CTH J (Lawe Street) Curb Replacement and Sidewalk 

Installation 

 

Background 

 

The Engineering Department has reviewed and analyzed the one bid received from Al Dix 

Concrete, received on May 11th, 2022, for the Project 10-22 - CTH Q & CTH J (Lawe Street) 

Curb Replacement and Sidewalk Installation. We are seeking to award the bid to Al Dix 

Concrete, for the total bid price of $298,846.00. 

 

Review 

 

Due to significant price increases in materials and trucking(fuel) costs over the past few 

months the Engineering Department has compared the received bid prices against other 

projects let over the previous two months. Attached is the Schedule of Prices from the Al Dix 

bid, along with several comparable bid tabs with highlighted similar work items. In 

comparison with similar work, most of the project cost increases are typical in the region. 

 

Recommended Action 

 

Award Project 10-22 CTH Q & CTH J (Lawe Street) Curb Replacement and Sidewalk 

Installation to Al Dix Concrete Inc, for a total bid price of $298,846.00. 

 

 














